
Calendar 
 

Monday 13th January 

Netball training 

Year 5 / 6 boys & girls 

 

Tuesday 14th January 

Vicar Aian visit 

Whole school assembly 

 

Wednesday 15th January 

Football training 

Year 4 boys & girls 

 

Friday 17th January 

Teeth Team visit 

Whole school 

Weekly Newsletter 
Monday 13th January - Friday 17th January 

We would like to announce that Lillian 

Bilocca House (Red) was the winning 

house for the autumn Term. Well done! 

 

All pupils are working hard for their 

house to be the winners next term. 

Dance Club & Sports 

Clubs 
 

Letters have gone out this week 

for Year 4, 5 and 6 sports club, 

and also for Flex Dance. 

Please can you return slips as 

soon as possible to guarantee 

your child a place. 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
 
Please can we remind parents that on a Thursday afternoon, the 

nursery gate will remain closed all afternoon and you will no  
longer be able to cut through at 1.45pm to collect your children. 
This is because the nursery will be open full time from January 

2020. Thank you for your cooperation. 
_________________________________ 

 

For both the school and parents / carers, it is important to be 
aware of any outstanding balances on dinner money. 

From Monday, we will be contacting parents, informing them of 
any balances over £10 to discuss payment options. 

Thank you for your understanding. 
_________________________________ 

 

If you haven’t already done so, and your child has asthma, 
please can you come into school to complete a care plan at your 

earliest convenience. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, Griffin Primary Team 

Please can we remind all parents of the importance of punctual & regular attendance. We are 

closely monitoring any late arrivals as well as attendance across the school and we will        

continue to follow up late arrivals & absences. 

Welcome back! 
 

We hope you’ve had a wonderful holiday and are looking 
forward to lots of fun activities this half term. 

Chinese New Year themed 

school dinner -     

year of the rat 
 

Monday 27
th
 January 

 

There will be no jacket    

potatoes, pasta or       

sandwiches available on this day. 

Reading Corner 

Harry Potter night 7th February at Hull 
Library, an evening of storytelling, 
costumes, crafting, potion     
making and magical mayhem!  

• Tickets £5 per person 

• This event is aimed at young 
people aged 8 & above but all ages 
are welcome 

• Children under 8 must be  
accompanied by an adult 

All adults must be accompanied by 

a child! 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/harry-

potter-night-tickets-88672274159  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/harry-potter-night-tickets-88672274159
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/harry-potter-night-tickets-88672274159

